
 

  Holland Church 

 

 

 
 

Jesus Messiah 
            We Will Worship the Lamb 
            Worthy is the Lamb            
                  *Offering will be taken. 
                  *Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate. 
 

Dismissal of the children for Children and Worship  
   
Message                     “Unity in the Body” 
 

*page 1135 Ephesians 4:1-16 

                             *Page in church Bible 

 

             Hymnal  #244 We Have Come into His House (vss 1,2) 
               Hymnal  #786 Count Your Blessings  (vss 1,3,4,) 

 

*Children and Worship for young children (ages two and older) will meet the 
storyteller at the back of the sanctuary, go to the Education Wing, have their 
worship time together, and then return to the sanctuary during the last hymns. 
Childcare is available for those 2 years and younger. 

 
 



Join us following Morning Worship for a time of fellowship. 

Two adult Sunday School classes will meet following Fellowship Time. One 
studies the Sunday School Guide. Another uses a book entitled The 
Character of a Follower of Jesus.  Both classes meet in the Education Wing. 

A Sunday School class for our children will meet in the Education Wing 
room #10 

Our Liturgical cloth is changed to white for celebration, joy, purity, and 
victory. 
 

5:30:6:10 p.m. Our meal is soup, cinnamon rolls, and dessert. 
6:10-7:30 p.m. Age-appropriate classes for 2 years old through High School 
                            2 -years old – 4th grade meets in the Education Wing Rm.10 
       5th -9th  grades are in the basement 
       High School class is in the parsonage basement. 

Our Congregational Business Meeting is on December 3.  It will be held 
following Fellowship Time, at approximately 10:45 in the Sanctuary. We 
will vote on the following: 
              candidates for Deacon-- Gary Pence, Faye Weckle,  
              candidates for Elder -- Dick Marolf and Jerry Prange  
Please keep our congregational meeting and candidates in your prayers. 
You may vote on an absentee ballot if you know you cannot attend the 
meeting.  Let Carol Auman know if you need a ballot. 
 
Sunday School will not meet. 
 
Following our Congregational meeting Church Life will be serving soup and 
cinnamon rolls for us to enjoy.  Make sure you stay for this great meal. 

The newly formed choir will practice for the first time.  Please meet in 
Room 11 in the Education Wing at 9:00 a.m. Questions ask Dick Marolf. 
 
Blood Pressure checks will be available before Morning Worship in the 
Education Wing. 
 



Next Sunday is the first Sunday of Advent and we will celebrate the Lord’s 
Supper by serving communion. 
 

The Financial Report for October is on the table in the Narthex.  Thank you,   
Randal Wubbels, treasurer.
 
WinGS (Women in God’s Service) mission project for November is to collect 
socks for Haven Manor and Lakeview Assisted Living staff and residents.  
These are ribbon-tied and tagged “From Holland Church” and delivered to 
the facilities in early December. 
 
Thank you to all who donated a shoebox for Operation Christmas Child.   
24 boxes were delivered to the collection site. 
 

 
 Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber DeBoer, and 
 the P’s (name withheld), J’s (name withheld} 
 
No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld at 
Haven Manor, Barb Sears at Orchard Park, Lincoln NE.  At home: Eugene 
Huenink 

Stay Connected 
You may view past sermons on our streaming site: YouTube - Holland 
Church Nebraska. You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our 
website. Go to www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.” 
      

Contact information for Pastor Anthony 
402-984-3702  call or text him          Church phone: 402-792-2004 

Office hours 9 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.     Monday-Friday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Sign up to serve cookies during our Fellowship Time. There are cookies in 
the freezer for you to serve if you want. You are responsible for making 
coffee, serving, and cleaning up.  
 

       
Hearing assist devices are available for use during the service.   
They are stored in the room back of the sanctuary. If you need help with using  
them, talk with the person in the sound booth.   

 

Information for the bulletin needs to be given to Carol Auman by Thursday of   
each week by 1:00 p.m.  You may also place announcements on the calendar in 
room 4. 
 
 Information for newsletters needs to be given to Carol Auman or Ann Wubbels   
by Thursday of the last week of the month. 

Serving Today Next Week 

Children and Worship Gary Pence Susan O’Connor 

Coffee Don and Susan O’Connor Church Life 

Greeter 
November 

Joan Huenink 
? 

Sound/Video/Streaming 
 

November 
Mike and Jake  
Vande Griend 

December  
Clark and Caleb 

Liesveld  

Toss Box 
November 26 
Kevin Cramer 

December 3 
Jerry and Cindy 

Widhalm 


